Pendrey D (Daniel)

From:

Sent:

31 May 2017 13:22

To:

MS Marine Licensing

Subject:

RE: Easdale Island Harbour

Dear Jessica

Many thanks

From: MS.MarineLicensing@gov.scot [mailto:MS.MarineLicensing@gov.scot]

Sent: 31 May 2017 11:02

To:

Subject: RE: Easdale Island Harbour

Dear

Marine Scotland Licensing Operations Team (MS LOT) acknowledge receipt of your email and attached letter. MS LOT will look into the matter and be in touch in due course.

Kind Regards Jessica

Jessica Hay

Marine Licensing Officer

Marine Scotland - Marine Planning & Policy

Scottish Government | Marine Laboratory | 375 Victoria Road | Aberdeen | AB11 9DB

Direct Line:

+44 (0)1224 295 691 +44 (0)1224 295 579

General Queries:
Fax:

+44 (0)1224 295 524

Email:

jessica.hay@gov.scot

Website:

http://www.gov.scot/Topics/marine/Licensing/marine



From:

Sent: 29 May 2017 09:12 To: Marine Scotland Mailbox

Cc: Michael.Russell.msp@parliament.scot

Subject: Easdale Island Harbour

Dear Sir/Madam

Please see attached letter describing what I believe to be a dereliction of responsibility with regard to Health and Safety concerns at Easdale Island Harbour. I hope you are able to inspect the harbour and harbour area and intervene, not necessarily in a punitive way, but in a manner that reminds the board members of the local charity of their responsibilities and of good practice in relation to their health and safety.

I realise that some of this may lie outwith your area of responsibility and expertise. I would therefore ask that you share these concerns with other agencies as necessary.

I am happy to provide further information if required.

Best Regards



This email has been scanned by the Symantec Email Security cloud service. For more information please visit http://www.symanteccloud.com				
**************************************	•			
This email has been received from an external party and				
has been swept for the presence of computer viruses.				
*****************	-			
· ·				

This e-mail (and any files or other attachments transmitted with it) is intended solely for the attention of the addressee(s). Unauthorised use, disclosure, storage, copying or distribution of any part of this e-mail is not permitted. If you are not the intended recipient please destroy the email, remove any copies from your system and inform the sender immediately by return.

Communications with the Scottish Government may be monitored or recorded in order to secure the effective operation of the system and for other lawful purposes. The views or opinions contained within this e-mail may not necessarily reflect those of the Scottish Government.

Tha am post-d seo (agus faidhle neo ceanglan còmhla ris) dhan neach neo luchd-ainmichte a-mhàin. Chan eil e ceadaichte a chleachdadh ann an dòigh sam bith, a' toirt a-steach còraichean, foillseachadh neo sgaoileadh, gun chead. Ma 's e is gun d'fhuair sibh seo le gun fhiosd', bu choir cur às dhan phost-d agus lethbhreac sam bith air an t-siostam agaibh, leig fios chun neach a sgaoil am post-d gun dàil.

Dh'fhaodadh gum bi teachdaireachd sam bith bho Riaghaltas na h-Alba air a chlàradh neo air a sgrùdadh airson dearbhadh gu bheil an siostam ag obair gu h-èifeachdach neo airson adhbhar laghail eile. Dh'fhaodadh nach eil beachdan anns a' phost-d seo co-ionann ri beachdan Riaghaltas na h-Alba.



This email has been scanned by the Symantec Email Security cloud service. For more information please visit http://www.symanteccloud.com			

This email has been received from an external party and			
has been swept for the presence of computer viruses.			

